Gmail - Concerns regarding SRWMD land https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=65c89bafob& view=pt&search=al...

Good morning, Ms. Mosley,
| have requested the District’s Communication and Outreach office respond to your email.

| will follow up with them on Monday, as to the response they provided.

Have a good Independence Day weekend,

Timothy W. Alexander

Assistant Executive Director

Business and Community Services

Suwannee River Water Management District
9225 CR 49, Live Oak, FL 32060
386.362.1001

800.226.1066 (FL Toll Free)

386.209.8597 (cell)

From: Carol Mosley <earthweaver@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 8:55 PM

To: Tim Alexander <Tim.Alexander@srwmd.org>
Subject: Fwd: Concerns regarding SRWMD land

You don't often get email from earthweaver@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the District. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize and have verified the sender
and know the content is safe.

Hello Mr. Alexander,

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Carol Mosley <earthweaver@gmail.com> Wed, Jul 2, 2025 at 1:08 PM
To: Troy Roberts <Troy.Roberts@srwmd.org>

Mr. Roberts,

Thank you for responding. | look forward to hearing from you with more info. Have a wonderful holiday.
With thanks,

Carol Mosley

[Quoted text hidden]

Carol Mosley <earthweaver@gmail.com> Mon, Jul 7, 2025 at 2:16 PM
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